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 To the House Committee on Agriculture, Land Use, Natural Resources, and Water: 

 

I am OPPOSED to HB2342 for the reason that I disagree with raising any wildlife 

licenses, tags, or permit fees of any kind.  Oregon is already one of the most 

expensive states to live in. I do not support my legislators adding any further taxes or 

fees that will make accessing food or services directly or indirectly more expensive. 

Stop asking us to pay more taxes and work within your budget. 


